
 

PRIVACY POLICY 

UNDER REGULATION (EU) 2016/679 

The DE-SIGN PROJECT Newsletter (http://www.de-sign-project.it/) is sent by e-mail in free form. 

We inform you that the personal information collected (email address)  will be used with telematic tools 

(personal computer) for the sole purpose of providing the requested service. Such information could be 

communicated to autorized staff for this activity. 

The legal basis for treatment is legitimate interest  pursued by the controller (Article 6, paragraph 1, letter f) 

of the Regulation (EU) 2016/679). 

The controller is Asia S.r.l., Via Regione Cravero n.17 / 4, 10088 Volpiano (TO), Italy; email info@de-sign-

project.it; telephone +39 011 988 1627. 

Personal information will be processed exclusively by Asia S.r.l. or companies expressly engaged as 

processors (eg. IT support companies for technological maintenance of the site http://www.de-sign-

project.it/). 

The data subject shall have the right to  obtain, from the controller, access to and rectification or erasure of 

personal data or restriction of processing concerning the data subject , or to oppose the processing (Articles 

13 and 15 of the Regulation), by writing an email to info@de-sign-project.it or by calling the following 

number +39 011 988 1627. 

Every data subject shall have the right to lodge a complaint with a supervisory authority, in particular in the 

Member State of his or her habitual residence, place of work or place of the alleged infringement if the data 

subject considers that the processing of personal data relating to him or her infringes this Regulation (art. 77 

of the Regulation). Every data suject also shall have the right to an effective judicial remedy where he or she 

considers that his or her rights under this Regulation have been infringed as a result of the processing of his 

or her personal data in non-compliance with this Regulation. 

 

UNSUBSCRIBE 

To stop receiving the newsletter, send an email from your email address to info@de-sign-project.it indicating 

in the subject "Unsubscribe newsletter". 

In case of technical problems, please send an e-mail to: info@de-sign-project.it 


